
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 9/17/2021 4:54:33 PM 
Subject: Memo - Broadway Subway Project Info Guide 

Attachments: Memo - Broadway Subway Project Info Guide.pdf 

Dear Mayor and Counci l, 

Please see the attached Broadway Subw ay Info Guide memo from Lon Lac laire. A short summary of the memo is 
as follows: 

D This memo is a guide to the most updated information about the construction of the Broadway Subway 
Proj ect (BSP) 

D Main sources of information are the BSP (Province~) website and the Cit~ w ebsites 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lon Lac laire at 604-873-7336 or lon.laclaire@vancouver.ca. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul. mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded t raditional territories of t he xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 
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ENGINEERING SERVICES 
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M E M O R A N D U M  September 16, 2021 
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
  
CC: Paul Mochrie, City Manager 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager 
Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk  
Lynda Graves, Administration Services Manager, City Manager’s Office 
Maria Pontikis, Director, Civic Engagement and Communications 
Anita Zaenker, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Neil Monckton, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Alvin Singh, Communications Director, Mayor’s Office 
Theresa O’Donnell, General Manager, Planning, Urban Design & Sustainability 
Chris Robertson, Assistant Director, City-Wide & Regional Planning 
Peter Vaisbord, Planner II, City-Wide & Regional Planning 
Paul Storer, Director, Transportation 
Steve Brown, Manager, Rapid Transit Office 

  
FROM: Lon LaClaire 

General Manager, Engineering Services 
  
SUBJECT: Broadway Subway Project Info Guide 
  
RTS #: N/A 
  
 
The Province is leading the delivery of the Broadway Subway Project and staff are working with 
the Province and their contractor to facilitate construction while minimizing the impacts to 
businesses and residents. The purpose of this memo is to provide Council with an overview of 
how best to access up-to-date information about the Broadway Subway Project (BSP) 
construction activities. 
 
Broadway Subway Project (Province’s) website 
 
The Province’s website has the most updated information regarding general construction 
activities, including construction notices to residents and businesses. The following links would 
be the quickest way to access the most relevant to information you may be asked about or want 
to look for: 

 Construction notices by station:  
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/current-work/ 

., 
BC's Top Employers 



• Traffic advisories: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/news-information/traffic-advisories/ 

• Parking and access maps: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/ 

• Public engagement events: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/about/engagement/ 

• Project and construction photos and videos: 
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/photos-and-videos/ 

• Contact information: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/ contact/connect/ 

Council or community members can also sign up for project email updates through 
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/news-information/newsletters/. 

City of Vancouver website 

The City's BSP website provides an overview of the City's role in the BSP. It also has drop-
down menus directing the public to more information, depending on the type of questions they 
may have as a building or business owner, commuter, or resident. This information can be 
found at: www.vancouver.ca/broadway-subway. 

The City also launched a business awareness campaign called "I love Broadway" to encourage 
people to support businesses throughout construction. As part of that campaign, the City 
created a website that is accessible by link only (and is not publicly available) to provide 
resources to businesses on Broadway specifically. If you would like to learn more about the 
campaign, please visit: www.vancouver.ca/broadway-businesses. 

For more information 

If Council would like further information not found on the above web pages or have any 
questions about this information, please contact me directly. 

Lon LaClaire, M.Eng., P.Eng. 
General Manager, Engineering Services 
604.873.7336 I lon.laclaire@vancouver.ca 
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